
 
 
 
 
 
 
George Zimmerman released from SCSO Correctional Facility - 04/23/2012  
 

SEMINOLE CO.  (April 23, 2012) - George Zimmerman was released this morning from the 
John E. Polk Correctional Facility (JEPCF) at the Seminole County Sheriff's Office.    
Zimmerman posted bond and was fitted with an electronic monitoring device prior to re
lease.  He departed the facility at approximately 12 a.m. 

 

Zimmerman’s GPS device will be monitored by the SCSO and Seminole County Probation.    
Monitoring is “real-time” and enables immediate identification of an offender’s where
abouts at any given time anywhere in the U.S.  The SCSO will not be releasing specifi
cs about Zimmerman’s monitoring device or monitoring conditions.  Additional backgrou
nd information about GPS monitoring can be found at: http://www.seminolecountyfl.gov/
dps/probation/GPSservices.aspx 

 

No additional information regarding Zimmerman’s release is available at this time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


